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Hi Jean, I stopped by this afternoon. The site has been cleared and the tree is still standing. Also fyi, I 
noticed the utility pole in the abutter's parking lot looks like it's ready to be removed. Someone has 
replaced it with another one at the other end of the parking lot with a cobra street light attached. Was that 
ever discussed, is it even an issue? See pics attached.
 
Phil

>>> Jean Fraser 10/21/2014 12:22 PM >>>
Hi
 
Just to let you know that I have talked to the owner and the final decision is to keep the tree and the 
contractor has a licensed arborist working with them to ensure that preservation measures are properly 
taken to minimize any impacts.
 
The clearing of the site has taken place and I understand that no further tree removal will take place.
 
I will let Erin of the abutting condos know the final situation.
 
Jeff and Phil-  you might want to stop by and see what they are doing.
 
thanks
Jean


